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The State of Oregon needs to stand by its commitment to return unused money to 

the taxpayers in accordance with Oregon law and regulations. Oregon is one of the 

heaviest taxed states and will continue to lose residents if it fails to honor its own 

laws. Failure to honor State regulations must be brought to the voters to decide. Any 

legislator that votes in support of this measure must have their name made public so 

Oregon voters can decide if they should retain their current position. 
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